	US Radiocommunication Sector
FACT SHEET

	Working Party: ITU-R WP 5B
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Document No: USWP5B25-FS-15

	Reference: WRC-23 AI 1.1
	Date: 16 September 2020

	Document Title: Proposed Reply Liaison Statement to WP 5D (AI 1.1)

	Author(s)/Contributor(s):

Fumie Wingo
DON CIO

Taylor King
ACES for DON CIO

Carmelo Rivera
ACES for DON CIO

Jerry Ulcek
US Coast Guard


	

Phone: 571-521-9295
Email: fumie.wingo@navy.mil 

Phone: 443-966-0550
Email: taylor.king@aces-inc.com 

Phone: 571-521-9295
Email: carmelo.rivera@aces-inc.com 

Phone: 202-579-5924
Email: jerry.l.ulcek@uscg.mil



	Purpose/Objective: The purpose of this document is to propose a Liaison Statement to WP 5D regarding system characteristics for AI 1.1



	Abstract: In document 5B/17 WP 5D called for aeronautical mobile service and maritime mobile service characteristics to be used in studies for Agenda Item 1.1. During the previous WP 5B meeting, multiple draft liaison statements were drafted and discussed amongst the participants. The discussion could not reach consensus and no reply was sent. This contribution seeks to build on the original US proposal and continue the discussion for sending a reply to WP 5D. 
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